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February 22, 2021 
 
To: NCNC Conference Meeting Delegates 
Re: Camp Cazadero proposals  
 
On Saturday, February 20, 2021 your NCNC Council voted to add to the March 13, 2021 NCNC Conference 
meeting two possible scenarios regarding our beloved Camp Cazadero.  For several months there has been a 
dedicated group (Chaired by Richard Brabham) working on the Financial Feasibility of Camp Cazadero.  This 
group presented a detailed recommendation to Council.  Council has voted to move this forward for 
discussion and vote by the Conference.  In addition Council received a “letter of interest” from an outside 
group to purchase or partner with NCNC Camp Cazadero.  Council voted to move this forward to the 
Conference as well.   
 
Please note: 

• No decision has been made from NCNC Council as to which direction or recommendation is the best 

option.  The Conference will make the decision as to what direction they wish Council to pursue 

regarding Camp Cazadero. 

• All documents have been uploaded to the NCNC Web page for your information – these include 1) 

proposal from the Cazadero Financial Feasibility Task force; Questions and Answers from the Task 

force (these question came from the discernment session and Conference Annual meeting regarding 

Camp Cazadero); and the letter of interest from the Northern California Dance Collective. 

• At the March 13th Conference meeting both of the recommendations will be presented with question 

and answer time.  Conference will then vote on the direction to take for Camp Cazadero. 

• NOTE:  Only church delegates are able to vote on March 13th so be sure and discuss this with your 

church delegates and encourage them to get registered. 

 
Pleased review all the documents, keep an open mind, come to the meeting on the 13th of March with your 
insights and questions.  NO decisions have been, made that is the job of the Conference. 
 
Blessings 
Jeannie Hobson, 
NCNC Council President 
 


